Dr. Forrest C. Allen -2 February 6, 1946

As you are well aware, the Sante Fe 1s indeed
appreclative of our relationship with the University of
Kansas and especially with your Department. You have
been most helpful in every way in favoring us with your

patronage, and I sincerely extend you my humble apology
for this unfortunate incident.

With kindest personal regards, I am

Very truly yours,
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